
Newsletter of the LMAC    September 2019

1www.lmacky.org

The President’s Corner 
by Mickey Breunig, President -LMAC

The first half of the flying season was a little windy and wet, but the second half 

of the season has been great for flying. I took advantage of some of the nice 

weather and went to a fly-in held at AMA Headquarters in Muncie Indiana. 

I am amazed each time I am at this fly-in not only by the amount of large 

airplanes that are there, but also by the amount of room there is to fly. I believe 

there were somewhere around 100 pilots at the fly-in with at least that many 

different planes. There were typically at least 5 planes in the air most of the 

time with 15 in the air for the dawn patrol flight. It is a very interesting fly-in to 

go to even if you only wish to spectate. We will be having our own giant scale 

fly-in coming up next week.

The Fall Classic will be September 19-21. I am sure we will start having guests 

arrive on Tuesday or Wednesday and some will be staying thru the 

weekend. There will be plenty of flying and planes to see. This will be the last 

big weekend of the year for us and there is open flying for any size airplanes on 

Thursday and Sunday, Friday and Saturday are for giant scale only. Terry will 

be cooking a delicious dinner for Saturday night and is very reasonably priced at 

$12. So, be sure to get a Dinner ticket sometime Saturday.

The meeting will be at 11 am at LMAC Field. We will be 

having lunch immediately following the meeting. I hope to 

see everyone there.

Michael Breunig
mbreunig@windstream.net

mailto:mbreunig@windstream.net
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108 Paid Members

Future Airfield Maintenance  Accrual Account .

$0.00 Money went to Runway Repair

Educational Savings Account Balance.

$622.10

Funds provided by the Lex. City Council for use in 

Fayette County School programs.

Income and Expense Report as of September 12, 2019

Dues information and forms, click on this link ….. 

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html

DATE TRANSACTION DEPOSIT PAYMENT BALANCE

Treasurer’s Report 
by Carroll Ware,Treasurer

Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC)

Kentucky Fall Classic Fly-in.......................................  Sept. 19-22, 2019

Trainer Banger Flying Competition……………..……. Oct  5, 2019

LMAC Swap Meet.......................................................... November 9, 2019

Central Kentucky Float Fly  ( CKFF ) 

Brown Bag Float Fly-in Event  ……………………  August 31, 2019

Clark County R/C Barnstormers 

Brown Bag Fall Fun Fly………………….….….... September 28, 2019

Indoor Fly-In…………………………………………..November 2, 2019

2019 Calendar of Events
(Email John Royalty to add event dates)

http://www.lmacky.org/membership.html
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Minutes of August 10,2019 Meeting
By Jim Newberry, Secretary

Next  LMAC Club Meeting:
Saturday, September 14, at 11:00 AM

Meeting Location: 

LMAC Flying Field

4200 Hedger Lane

Lexington, KY

Visitors are Welcome !!

The monthly meeting of the Lexington Model Airplane Club (LMAC) was called to 

order on August 10, 2019 by club president Mickey Breunig at 11:10 a.m.  

The minutes of the July meeting were approved with Mickey Breunig making the 

motion to approve and Jim Newberry seconding.   

The treasurer’s report was approved with Mickey Breunig making the motion to 

approve and Curtis Adams seconding.

Three people are being trained by Jeff Cummings.  Two trainer planes were 

donated by Martin Weinstock.

The siding of the pavilion still needs fixed and Gary Hyde volunteered to do the 

repair.

Dan Thompson reported that there are over 35 people using the camera system at 

the field.

Mickey Breunig reminded the members that wearing your badge at the field is 

required if you are flying.

The Fall Classic Fly-In is scheduled for September 19th through the 21st.  Unlike 

last year the fly-in will only be a three day event.  Guests and club members are 

more than welcome to fly on Sunday, September 22 but the safety fence will be 

taken down Saturday evening.  Open flying will be permitted on Thursday, 

September 19.  Size restrictions will be in place Friday and Saturday with 

monoplanes of 80” or more and biplanes of 60” or more.  George Kissick

volunteered to bring BBQ and Terry Booth volunteered to bring hotdogs for the 

lunches on Friday and Saturday.  The safety fence will be put up on Wednesday 

September 18 at 11am. Members are welcome to come and help.

Motion to adjourn was made by Mickey Bruenig at 11:50am, seconded by Gale 

Moore and approved by vote of members present.
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Blast from the Past
by David J. Price

Here is an advertisement from the September 1966 issue of RCM for

the Kraft Radio. Kraft systems were always top of the line. They were not

cheap at $419.95 for the 4-channel and $469.95 for the 6-channel. It is

interesting to note that the single stick radio cost the same as the two

stick version.

This series of articles will present advertisements from vintage

modeling magazines. The intent is to illustrate technological advances that

have taken place in our hobby. For some it will bring back memories, for

newcomers it will present a piece of history of radio control model aviation.
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SPECS

World Models 30% PT-17 Stearman

Wingspan: 116 inches

Length: 88 inches

Approx. Weight: 36 pounds     

DA 100 Engine

28×10 Propeller 

9 Futaba Servos

Congratulations to Gayle Moore who won the Plane of the Month 

award with his World Models Giant Stearman.  
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ESM FW-190 Dora 9. 
I'm selling the airframe, all attached servos, Wolverine power switch, Sierra air 

retracts and retract lines/switch/tank. The plane crashed on its' maiden flight and was 

damaged. Some control surfaces were damaged which were repaired. The nose was 

cracked (see photos). Anyone interested in buying this plane should take a long hard 

look at the inside of the nose where the damage is. The inside of the nose was 

epoxied but ... more reinforcement is needed. Especially if you intend to mount a gas 

engine. $700 for airframe and Sierra retracts ... motor not included. 

If you do not want the Sierra retracts I can remove the Sierra retracts from the wing 

and you can have the airframe (and everything attached to it) for $350. 

An extra rudder, canopy, paint are included. 

The spinner and prop in the photos are also included. 

Contact Paul Bail at 682-300-9837 or pbailjr@yahoo.com. 

For Sale Hanger
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5x10 2015 BTM (Bluegrass Trailer Manufacturing) utility trailer. 

Bought in Bowling Green KY, then towed to Georgetown, KY. Trailer has 

low miles and was only used locally. Trailer comes with a brand new 

unused spare. Also comes with a hand cart for moving it without a vehicle. 

Has a ramp that folds down for easy loading/unloading, and has a door on 

the side. It's 6' tall inside. Has small red marker lights on the exterior. 

Price $1850. 

Contact Paul Bail at 682-300-9837 or c

For Sale Hanger
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President -Mickey Breunig mbreunig@windstream.net

Vice President          -Paul Bail pbailjr@yahoo.com

Secretary -Jim Newberry                jjlexky@yahoo.com

Treasurer -Carroll Ware carroll.ware@gmail.com

Safety Officer -Mike Lambert                 mikeandme1081@yahoo.com

Senior Advisor -Gayle Moore                  p51moore@yahoo.com

News Editor -John Royalty royaltyj1@twc.com

Training Coord. -Jeff Cummings jtcummings@bellsouth.net

2019 Club Officers

Thanks to Coyote Hobbies for their support to

the Lexington Model Airplane Club

We are Lexington’s only family-owned brick and mortar hobby shop! Our primary focus is

on remote control vehicles of all types. We offer service and parts for airplanes, helicopters,

cars, trucks, drones, as well as 1/24 drag slot cars. All of our staff participates directly in the

hobby in some form or fashion. Come see us for all your R/C hobby needs.

Coyote Hobbies
Eastland Shopping Center

1301 Winchester Rd. Suite 121,  

Lexington, KY 40509

(859) 253-9330    

www.coyotehobbies.com


